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Dear Family and Friends~ 

David and I are taking an active step towards raising research funds to help find a cure for Huntington’s Disease by coming to all of you and asking for your support.   This year the Huntington's Disease Society of America is hosting a national walk to will be held this September across the country and although there is not a Walk in our area, we are proud to say that we have joined TEAM HOPE (the single largest Walk Team working nationally to raise money to find a cure for HD).  We are planning to Walk at our daughter’s high school track that weekend and we would love you to join us!

We will be Walking for a Cure…One Step at a Time for Team Hope in memory of Margaret Smith, a dear friend of our family who passed away.  Not only will we be walking for Margaret, but for Margaret’s three children (two of whom have been diagnosed with HD).  And for Margaret’s grandchild who now lives at risk of inheriting this deadly disease.  And we are walking for the 150,000 more Americans living at risk from inheriting HD from a parent.  Huntington’s Disease is not inheritance we imagine passing on to our children – and with your help – finding a cure for HD will mean no parent will have to live in fear of passing it on to their children.

How fortunate we all are to be able to look in the mirror and maybe, at the worst,

only suffer from a headache or upset stomach.  For most of us, suffering with a Life Threatening Disease is something we will never endure.  For those living with HD, this is a reality.  A reality they must pass on until a cure is found. 

Once you’ve been diagnosed you will NEVER outgrow Huntington Disease.  The treatments at best help keep HD patients alive, but the medication is by no means a cure.  

Please join our family in taking an active step towards finding a cure for Huntington’s Disease, and the thousands of families at risk from inheriting this disease, by sending your tax-deductible contribution in the enclosed envelope payable to the Huntington’s Disease Society of America by September 17, 2002.

We thank you in advance for your generosity and for supporting TEAM HOPE.

And if you are interested in Walking for a Cure with us please call us at (555)123-4567 or visit www.hdsa.org..TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE!! 

 Love, 

David, Maria, Jessica & Caleb Smith
